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Achievers 
What have you done today to make you feel 

proud? 
 

Week ending 13th May 2022 
 

 

Portwrinkle 
 

 

M has really got the writing bug and 

this week has been writing sentences 

all by herself. She has remembered her 

spaces and full stops. She’s a super 

‘Keep trying Kirsten’. 

Polzeath 

 

Kingsand 

 

 

Mousehole  

    
P has been a GREAT ‘Have a go Harry’ 

this week. Even when some work has 

been tricky P never gave up and kept 

trying! Well done! 

W for trying extra hard in maths this 

week when recapping addition and 

subtraction. What a fabulous ‘Keep 

trying Kirsten’ you have been! 

E is our achiever for always listening 

so well. She has also started to really 

take care with her presentation and 

you can tell that she feels proud of her 

books. 

Whitsand 

 

Constantine 

 

Finnygook 

 

M has been showing outstanding 

dedication to her learning; she often 

carries out extra research and activities 

at home. This week she has practised her 

maths from lessons and has written a 

draft of her poem for next week’s 

English already! 

E is our chosen achiever this week 

for reaching 99 club after a great 

deal of effort.  He is a fine example 

of a ‘Keep Trying Kirsten’! Well done. 

I wrote a really great newspaper 

report, using the passive voice in 

places and including direct quotes! 

Well done! 

 Looe  

 

Pendower and Seaton 

 
For his continued determination in 

maths learning sessions. L has 

persevered and has reaped the benefits 

of his hard work this week, being able to 

subtract mixed fractions and multiply 

fractions too! Well done L, great work, 

we knew you could do it! 

This week, we are putting the whole of year 6 into achievers. They have been 

nothing but fantastic this week and we are all so proud of them. They have 

taken SATs in their stride and they have all approached every test with a 

mature attitude. I hope they all enjoy a well-deserved, relaxing weekend 

ready for Okehampton next week! 

 


